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Comments: E-bikes should be treated as motorized vehicles, as they have a motor. I believe that they should not

be allowed on non-motorized trails. There are many trails and roads on which their use is appropriate. E-bike

users will still have access to many recreational opportunities and to keep them prohibited from non-motorized

trails will help keep recreational uses balanced on our trails.

 

Thanks for your time and consideration.

 

Laura Yale

Crested Butte, CO


